
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th June 2021 

STAFFING UPDATE 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As many of you are aware our EYFS staff are currently absent. I would like to take this 
opportunity to reassure parents that the children are still receiving the expected high level 
of education, care and support that you would expect from our school.  We have retained a 
consistent staffing approach where possible as Mrs Glen and Mrs Mannering 
are fully supporting Mrs Kerr, our current Supply Teacher. Please be assured our children 
are always our main priority.  
 
As in any circumstance where a member of school staff is absent, we are unable 
to offer comment about the reason for absence or a return date, this is always led by staff 
themselves.  
 
Please be assured that any absent member of Tittensor staff will always receive the 
most appropriate support from the school and Governing Body.  I am sure you will join me 
in wishing the staff members a speedy recovery and agree that we cannot wait to see them 
back in school.  
 
Please feel free to speak to me if you have any further concerns.  
Kind regards, 

Miss G Craig 

Headteacher 
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